

Invitation to Parents

Monday 16th May - 5:00-7:00pm

Woodbridge School cordially invites all interested parents of Grade 6 students to attend a secondary information evening. This evening is designed to give parents the opportunity to explore our facilities and gain an understanding of what we can offer your child.

- Rich and diverse learning opportunities based on the Australian Curriculum.
- Small class sizes allowing teachers to build positive relationships and get to know your child.
- Because we know your child, we can offer a differentiated curriculum to meet your child's individual educational needs.
- Strong supportive, engaging and unique programs timetabled into the curriculum.
- Unique and innovative programs: Kitchen Garden Program, nationally recognised Media course, Woodbridge School Marine Discovery Centre, Outdoor Program, German, Environmental Science, Robotics, Math Methods, Print Media and Music.
- Community involvement at all levels of education—student, parent and community partnerships.
- Brand new architecturally designed teaching and learning spaces.

Please join us for a guided tour around the school and Marine Discovery Centre.

RSVP Woodbridge School: 62674667



http://www.woodbridgeschool.org.au

To find out more about Woodbridge School, please refer to our school website.